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Mowing	work	in	Starkey	Park	starts	tomorrow	
		

To	help	keep	woody	and	invasive	species	under	control,	mowing	and	overseeding	will	take	place	in	part	of	Starkey	Park	
beginning	tomorrow,	Nov.	30.	This	will	take	place	in	the	prairie/wildflower	area	under	the	powerlines	and	continue	
downhill	leading	to	the	creek.	Park	users	will	still	be	able	to	access	the	trails	and	work	is	anticipated	to	be	finished	within	
one	or	two	days.	
	
Because	of	the	location	of	the	powerlines,	burning	is	prohibited	and	mowing	is	used	as	a	subsequent	treatment	method.	
To	supplement	the	mowing,	overseeding	of	prairie	species	will	take	place	in	the	upland	portion	of	the	powerline	
easement.	A	similar	overseeding	was	conducted	two	years	ago	on	most	of	the	lower	area	under	the	powerlines	during	
the	work	needed	for	the	bank	stabilization	project.	
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